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June 14, 2019

NOTICE

Summer Village of Grandview

Re: Road Repairs — Week of June 10-14, 2019

Please be advised that the Summer Village of Grandview - Lakeview Drive, had
been scheduled for grading and gravel to repairs low spots and pot holes on
June 10-14, 2019.

Unfortunately, due to rain received over the past few days this work has been
delayed until mid week of June 17-21, 2019.

This will allow for the area to dry and allow the contractors to perform the grading
and filling. Please note that this work is dependent on dry weather and any future
rain could force additional delays.

The 2019 Summer Village of Grandview Lakeshore Drive Road Project is scheduled
for early July and again is dependent on dry weather.

Thank you for your patience in this matter.
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